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December Events 
 

 
CSSCA Board Meeting 
* Tuesday, December 1   -  9:30 am 
* Special Board meeting with guest speaker,  
      Peter Dolezal, financial consultant 
* Topic:  Means to Best Steward The Centreôs 
Funds 

 

Christmas Light Tour 
* Monday December 14th  
* 6:30 to 9:00 pm 
* Bus leaves from The Centre 
* More information - pg. 5 

 
Christmas Lunch 
* Thursday, December 17th 
* Traditional turkey dinner fare by Jazzaniah 
* Ticket Sales: The Centre reception 
*  Members $22   - Non-members $25 
* More information  -  pg. 5    
 

Lunch Bunch 
*  No Lunch Bunch for December 

 
The Centre Office 
*  The Centre office will be closed  
*  Thursday, December 24 to January 3  

 
Sunday Social 
* No Sunday Social in December 

 
Bingo 
* Wednesdays     1 - 4 pm  
* Christmas Bingo Special - December 16 
* Everyone Welcome 
* No Bingo - December 23 or 30 
 

Have You Heard? 

Donna Stewart, the audiologist/owner of Hear Central 

Saanich, explained The Centreôs ñhearing loopò, the 

special feature of our new sound system available in 

the upstairs hall.  If you have a ñT-coilò on your hearing 

aid, turn it on with the switch on your hearing aid and 

the microphone at the front of the room will be broad-

cast to your ear.   

Donnaôs childhood experience with her 

motherôs audiologist at age 14, made 

her determined to have a career helping 

people to hear.  The Centre audience 

asked many questions regarding hear-

ing loss and our óhearing loopô. 

This device is becoming increasingly available in public 

buildings in our area, including banks!   Watch for the 

óearô logo.   
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Presidentõs Message   CSSCA President, Margaret McKelvie  

 

    THE CHRISTMAS WISH 

I donôt know if you believe in Christmas 

Or if you have presents underneath a Christmas tree 

But if you believe in love that will be more than enough 

For you to come and celebrate with me. 

 

For I have seen the precious gift that love brings 

Even though I never saw a Christmas star 

I know there is a light 

I have felt it burn inside 

And I have seen it shining from afaré 

 

For the truth that binds us all together 

I would like to say a simple prayer 

That at this special time 

You will have true peace of mind 

And joy to last throughout the coming year.                I look forward to being with you all in 2016.  

Namaste, Margaret 

CHRISTMAS, THE HOLIDAYS AND THE NEW YEAR 

As we enter the last month of 2015, it is an opportunity for me to send holiday greetings to each member in the 

hope that you will experience some special times during the days ahead.  The following song I first heard on a 

recording by John Denver and the Muppets.  The words convey best how I feel and think about Christmas.  I play 

this CD every year to enjoy once again its warmth and sincerity.  Here are a few of the verses: 

Reminder 
CSSCA membership fees are due January 2016. 
The annual fee is $60. The Centre is a warm and 
friendly place to meet new friends, participate in 
social events, find a physical activity that fits your 
abilities and to check out the many opportunities to 
volunteer!  Renew your membership and maintain 
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Congratulations  

November 1st Sunday Social - the winner of the door 

prize was Erma Hatt. She won a gift certificate to 

Blueôs Bayou Caf® ($25.00). 

Program Committee Report  

Submitted by Marney Ellis 

The Friday Speaker Series with Del Elgersma, 

on Estate Planning was well attended.  Ap-

proximately 40 people were in attendance. 

The Speaker Series for January 8th will be in-

formation regarding Coastal Companion Ser-

vices. BC Transit will have a variety of buses.  

They can take small or larger groups up to 20 

people.  All the buses are equipped to take 

walkers and wheelchairs. 

 

The February and March Speaker Series are 

in the process of planning at the present time. 

 

As discussed at the General Meeting, a ses-

sion for updating CPR and AED ( Automated 

External Defibrillator ) procedures was re-

quested by members.  Tanzyn Bradley, a Car-

diac Instructor, has offered to provide instruc-

tion on January 10th,  at 1:30 pm.   

 

We were contacted by Sarah Hofing from the 

Boys and Girls Club of Greater Victoria. 

Sarah is presenting 

a program to in-

volve The Centre 

and the Boys and 

Girls Club called Cyber Seniors.  

Look for more information in the new year re-

garding this interactive program. 

Around The Centre  

In Case You Were Wondering  
Our CSSCA Membership 

 

 14 born before 1925             5.8%    (age 91 and over) 

 77 born from 1925-1934       32%      (age 81 -90) 

 72 born from 1935-1944       30%      (age 71-80) 

 57 born from 1945-1954       23.8%   (age 61-70) 

 10 born since 1955               4%        (age 51-60) 

 9 without this information      4% 

 
Total 239               62 % are 71-90 years of age 

CSSCA Board of  Directors  

Nominations are now being accepted by Margaret 

Sharples for new and/or continuing CSSCA board di-

rectors for the 2016 - 2018 term.  For nominations or 

for more information, please contact Margaret through  

The Centreôs office, 250-652-4611. 
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Looking for Help 

Gwen Bentley, The Centreôs office 

manager,  is looking for more help in 

the front office of The Centre.  Comput-

er knowledge is not required.  Volun-

teer time would only be for two hours 

once or twice a month.  The Office is 

open from 9am until 1pm, Mondays to Fridays.  To 

help by being a óspareô when needed, would also be 

so much appreciated.   

Contact Gwen in person at the 10:15 - 11:15 aero-

bics class or by her home phone: (250) 652-5059. 

Flash from the Past  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Octoberôs Sunday Social featured Mark Davies, 

a Victoria singer and guitarist, had The Centre 

audience singing along with loved songs from 

our flaming youths.  We were transported back to 

Margaritaville, with Markôs Karaoke machine ac-

companying his voice and guitar.  Roy Orbison, 

Neil Young and the Beatles were only a few of 

the stars brought back to us during this most en-

joyable afternoon. 

Around The Centre  

/ƻũŜŜ {ŀƭŜǎ 

Coffee sales at The Centre will be put 

óon holdô for the next few months in 

order to assess the benefits of carry-

ing the number of coffee varieties of-

fered by Level Ground Tradingô, a 

local business.  The Centre kitchen 

will continue to provide Level Ground 

Trading coffee by the cup for people 

in The Centre as usual. 

The current Level Ground Trading 

coffee stock displayed in The Centreôs 

reception area will be sold at $7 per 

bag while stock lasts. 

Letôs keep this simple 

message in mind for 

those who suffer from 

the scents of perfumes 

and colognes.  

 

https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjUrcSxy6fJAhWIMogKHWX5CfAQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.mycutegraphics.com%2Fgraphics%2Fdetective%2Fdetective-with-binoculars.html&bvm=bv.108194040,d.cGU&psig=AFQjCN
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Upcoming Events  

June Sinclair Smith, 
Public Services  
Librarian,  
Greater Victoria 
Public Library 

December Birthdays  

/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ [ƛƎƘǘ ¢ƻǳǊ 

Christmas Lunch  

One of The Centreôs most popular annual events, the 

Christmas Lunch, is not far off.  Mark your calendars!  

 

* Thursday, December 17th 

* Traditional turkey fare catered by Jazzaniah  

* Doors - 12 noon       Lunch - 12:30 pm 

* Tickets: The Centre reception 

*  Members  $22   - Non-members $25    

* Entertainment - The Centreôs Songbirds 

19 Tom Hall 

21 Lillie Cornwallis-Bate 

22 Ada Serson 

24 Wendy Vandenbelt 

28 Carol McCartney 

29 Trisha House 

30 Bill Lipp 

30 Al Szelinga 

31 Ron Tranter 

04 Kathleen Chiasson 

05 Marg Fink 

06 Norma Pepper 

08 Kurt Sommer 

09 Terry Cowie 

13  Sheila Dench 

15 Ann Britney 

18 Erma Hatt 

19 Lilly Botting 

19 Jacqueline Haigh 

Monday December 14th  

6:30 to 9:00 pm 

Bus leaves from The Centre 

Return to The Centre for Tarts and Hot Chocolate. 

 

For people who wish to join the tour but cannot drive 

to the Centre if you let the office have your name we 

will arrange for pick up and return service to your 

home. 

 

*Bus Tour: CSSCA members $18  Non-members  $20 

*Payment is due when signing up  

*Tickets sales end December 7 

*Sign up sheet in the front office   

*29 seats available 

 

Sign up early to ensure a seat on the bus!   

Event Coordinator:  Sheila Viggers                                

Choirs in the Courtyard 

If you are in downtown Victoria during the holiday 

season, stop in by our Main Branch Library at 

735  Broughton Street  for our annual Choirs in the 

Courtyard.  Treat yourself to an afternoon seasonal 

sampling of Victoria's choirs in the Central Branch 

courtyard -- one of the city's sweetest acoustic spots. 

Runs from Dec 1 to Dec 12 every day 12:00 noon- 1 

p.m. No registration required. 

 

Library Open House  

All Branches: Saturday December 12th: To celebrate 

the holidays, and to say "thank you" for using & sup-

porting your library this year, we'll have free festive 

refreshments at all branches from 2:00-4:00pm. Drop 

 



 

/ŜƴǘǊŀƭ {ŀŀƴƛŎƘ {ŜƴƛƻǊ /ƛǝȊŜƴǎ !ǎǎƻŎƛŀǝƻƴ /{{/!                   ¢ƘŜ /ŜƴǘǊŜ bŜǿǎ                                                5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ нлмр                          с 

Activities  

           The Centreôs    Photography Group   by Marilynn Murray 

This fall we welcomed Merv Novak to our group as we set off on our first photo shoot of the season to 

Butterfly Gardens.  We felt like we were in a tropical rain forest in this hot and humid location amongst 

butterflies, birds, animals, plants and flowers. 

 

Our second outing took us a step back in time as we wandered about The Old Attic on East Saanich 

Road.  If you haven't  been there  and  feel like a taste of nostalgia,  you should go.  We were warmly 

welcomed and want to thank Lynne Parker and her staff for a very pleasant afternoon. 

 

The third photo shoot was to Durrance Lake on an absolutely beautiful sunny, warm afternoon.  The fall 

foliage, fishermen and their dogs, and the canoe on the lake were a photographerôs delight.  Thanks Merv 

for suggesting it.  We enjoyed it so much.  

If you would like to join us, please phone Marilynn Murray at 250-652-4455.   

 

Art Appreciation Group  

The Art Appreciation Group will have the last meeting around the table down-

stairs on December 1st.  Back again on  January 12th.  Have a Merry one ! 
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Scottish Country Dance Group  
Our Ceilidh, put on by the Scottish Country Dance group was a very special event at The Centre.  Besides three 

ódemonstrationsô by the more expert Scottish Country dancers of our group, the approximately 50 people attend-

ing danced almost every dance. The donations collected at the door were donated to The Centre.  Ceilidh is a 

great way to pass a Friday night ï lovely music, great exercise and wonderful refreshments.  But most of all 

they are fun! 

Those who are unsure of the next part of a dance are happily ñcarried alongò by the rest of the group.  Because 

we ñWalked throughò every dance we all felt we were true Scottish Country Dancers by the end of the evening.  

Thanks to Janet Mitchell and her crew for organizing this very enjoyable event.  

By Gerie Turner 

Activities  

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ¸ƻǳ  
What is the season without the carefully placed dec-

orations or the strings of lights? 

Thank you to all the Christmas Elves who helped 

decorate The Centre making it really feel  homey, 

warm and festive for the season!  We all know itôs 

the thought and effort put into such a project that 

brings the joy to all of us! 

Welcome 
I am pleased to announce that The Centre is  
welcoming, Laureen Barr to our ómuch appreciatedô list 
of volunteers.   
 

Laureen will be taking over as the new editor of The 

Centre News. She resides in our Central Saanich com-

munity and brings with her a wealth of career experi-

ence which will make Laureen the perfect fit for this position.  

I will remain active at The Centre and will see you 

around the community, often with a young grandchild 

óin towô.  Time flies and it may not be too many years 

before youôll see my grandchildren around the commu-

nity with me óin towô!  

Best of the Season,  Wendy Wignall 


